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PUBLIC NOTICE

SECTION 8 WAIT LIST OPENING The Noblesville Housing Authority will accept 
online pre-applications for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program 
Waiting List beginning at 9 a.m. ET Wednesday, December 2, 2020 until Friday, 
December 11, 2020 at 4 p.m. ET. Applicants must apply during the period the list 
is open for applications. Pre-application forms must be completed online at 

www.waitlistcheck.com/IN2939

via computer, tablet or smartphone. Pre-applications will not be accepted at the 
Housing Authority offices. Paper pre-applications will not be available and 
applicants will not be able to apply in person, unless a reasonable 
accommodation is requested. To request a reasonable accommodation, please 
contact the Housing Authority at (317)773-5110 ext. 5 or list@gonha.org no later 
than 4:00 pm ET on December 1, 2020.  Applicants will be able to get instant 
online confirmation of acceptance of their application submission. The Housing 
Choice Voucher Program is a rental subsidy program. All applicants must be 
income eligible to qualify and they must meet the established policies of the 
Housing Authority. Placement on the Waiting List will be based on local 
jurisdiction preferences and will be selected and ordered using a random lottery 
system. Applicants who live or work in Hamilton County, are elderly, are disabled, 
are veterans, or who live or work in the surrounding Indiana counties of Boone, 
Clinton, Hancock, Madison, Marion, or Tipton County will receive a preference on 
the list and are therefore encouraged to apply. 

Aimee Jacobsen, Executive Director Noblesville Housing Authority, 320 Kings 
Lane, Noblesville, IN 46060. 
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